My dear young friends,

I continue to miss your happy smiling faces as I pass by your school every day.

This week I remember in a special way those who were due to receive the Sacrament of Confirmation on Tuesday and those who were due to receive their First Holy Communion on Saturday.

These beautiful holy occasions shall happen for you when it is safe to do so.

Bishop Fintan has said that YOUR PRAYERS have great power and that they are a wonderful way of being close and connected to the people you love when you can't visit them or meet with them

.

Let us continue to pray for one another during this Easter Season using the prayer that I was taught some years ago by a young student in the the girls school.

JESUS THE BRANCH

MARY THE FLOWER

JESUS AND MARY BE WITH US THIS HOUR

God bless you and keep you safe and happy!

Fr. Criostoir